
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                5th May 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Kindness is the universal language that can be 

spoken by everyone’ 
 

King Charles Coronation 
 
Our whole school enjoyed a fantastic party 
today to celebrate the Coronation of King 
Charles – the children all looked spectacular 
in their outfits! We had a special assembly 
and everyone took part in a ‘Royal Variety’ 
show which was amazing! Check out Seesaw 
and  Twitter for pictures! 
 

 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

Please see the dates and times for the 
following Reception clubs: 
 
COOKERY            9 MAY – 20 JUN 3:00-3:45PM 
MUSIC                9 MAY – 20 JUN 3:00-3:45PM 
MULTISKILLS   15 MAY – 19 JUN 3:00-3:45PM 
 
Letters have been sent home to confirm 
your child’s place. 
 

School Photographs 
 

The photographer will be in on Tuesday 9th 
May to take class photographs – all children 
to wear their school uniform on this day. 
 

 
 

Bank Holiday 
 

Just a reminder, school will  be closed on 
Monday  8th  May as this is a bank holiday. 
We will return on Tuesday 9th May at 
8.50am. 

 

Deaf Awareness Week 

This week is Deaf Awareness Week. The 
theme for 2023 is  Deaf Inclusion. 
Throughout the week the children learned to 
sign some nursery rhymes and songs and we 
wore yellow on Thursday to highlight 
awareness. We also read the book, ‘Freddie 
and the Fairy’ by Julia Donaldson which 
highlights how children and staff can 
support people with hearing loss using simple 
strategies in a really lovely way. Check out 
our Twitter page! 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 
 
 
07871782263   - School Mobile 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       99% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          99%              
                    Mrs Gordon 
Poppies Miss Kervin           96% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin          100% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           98% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           93% 
 
A fabulous week for attendance 
with 5 classes in green – a special 
mention to Tulips who have 
achieved  100% !!! Well done 
everyone…keep it up! 

 
Overall Attendance 

 
97% 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

 
In school, on time, every day! 

 
Dojos are given to every 
child in school before 

registers close. 
 

    School begins at 8.50am 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB  
8:00 – 8:50AM 

(doors close 8:15am) 
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
3:00 – 5:30PM 

 

Y2 
 

During this month, end of KS1 assessments will 
be carried out with Y2 children. It is most 
important during this time that children have 
a  healthy breakfast, are punctual and have 
good attendance. 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

  8  May  Bank Holiday (school closed) 
 9  May  Reception Clubs 3-3:45pm 
 9  May   Class Photographs 
10 May   Yoga 
12  May  2W Biscuit Day 
25 May  RG Class Assembly 9:00 Infant Hall 
25 May  Break up for half term 3:00pm 
26 May  Inset Day (school closed) 
 
 

 

Lost Property 
 

A Minecraft bag (black, green and white) has 
been found on the school grounds – if you 
think your child may have lost this bag then 
please come to the office. Thank you. 


